
 

K A A F   U N I V E R S I T Y 
                                      3RD MARCH, 2025 

 

NOTICE!!! 

INDEPENDENCE DAY HOLIDAY!!! 

 

MANAGEMENT OF KAAF UNIVERSITY 

WISHES TO INFORM THE UNIVERSITY 

COMMUNITY THAT THURSDAY, 6TH MARCH, 

2025 WILL BE OBSERVED AS A STATUTORY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY. 

NORMAL CLASSES/WORK RESUMES ON 

FRIDAY, 7TH MARCH, 2025. 

WE WISH YOU A HAPPY HOLIDAY!!! 

 

REGISTRAR 

 


